DEVCON CONSTRUCTION
INCORPORATED
General Building Contractors

Re: Ferma Corporation
To Whom It May Concern:

We are pleased to recommend Ferma Corporation for your next demolition project. We have
had a positive experience with both their field and office staff. We have found Ferma’s
performance to be of the highest quality with regard to safety, schedule efficiency, and
cooperation with other trades. Further, they have competitive pricing, they are very
reasonable in “change order pricing,” and they consistently exceed recycling goals on our
projects.

Working with Ferma has always been a pleasure and Devcon will continue to work with
them in the future. With their innovative approaches to safe demolition practices,
commitment to quality and customer service, Ferma Corporation will be an excellent
selection for your project.

Sincerely,

Tory Agen
Devcon Const. Project Sup’t.






